Power, Annette

From.
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Soper, Gerald

July 2, 1998 9:20 AM

Power, Annette

Aguathuna Doiomite/ Limestone Quarry and Marine Facility

The Coast Guard has reviewed the above noted proposal and have determined that this work will not be a
significant interference to navigation. Therefore, formal approval under the Navigable Waters Protection Act will not be

required.




